
NEWSFLASH # 5 
 

RFHD 2017  WORKSHOP – SATURDAY-  19 AUGUST  2017 
 

09H00 to 12H00 @ INTAKA ISLAND ECO CENTRE, Century City, Cape Town 
 
Dear Fellow Rotarians and Site Champions, 
 
I trust this finds you well and enjoying the rainy days as much as I am  
 
I am delighted to share with you the good news that following on the various  meetings with Dr Peter 
Vurgarellis, June Webber and myself between Dr Waarisa Fareed and Dr Helene Visser  of the City of 
Cape Town and Dr James Kruger and Nicolette van der Walt of the Western Cape Government, we 
have their unprecedented support on all sides. 
 
I am thus able to share with you the attached contact details of : 

·        City of Cape Town - Facility List 
·        Provincial DoH : Contact List of HAST Co-ordinators 
·        Provincial DoH : District Directors 2017 
·        Soul City Provincial Managers 

 
I trust that these will assist you all in sourcing the personnel to work with you on the RFHD’s at  your 
Sites. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all at the Training on SATURDAY 19th at Intaka Island to enjoy the 
experience of the MEDIA TRAINING in a new and exciting format  
 
Please do let me know if you have not already done so (thank you to those people who have)  
 
To those Rotarians who are planning to attend the training in Swellendam on the 2 SEPTEMBER, 
I need to hear from you as well. 
 
They say Rotarians don’t read – please prove me wrong and respond asap. Thanks so much,  
 
 
See you Saturday 19 August for a prompt 09H00 start 
 
Warmest regards,  
 
PP BEV FRIESLICH 
District 9350 - Steering Committee Co-Chair  
RC Cape of Good Hope 
082 825 6053 
021 782 8062 


